Thank you for your responses to my previous email. The responses supported going forth with a meeting at the usual date and time:

CapCom Steering Committee

Tuesday, April 11, 2006

2:30 PM (immediately following MOITS)

COG, First Floor, Meeting Room 1

Likely topics include:

-- The draft funding agreement recently distributed by Dick Steeg

-- The Program Management Plan and Steering Committee Charter distributed by Jeffrey Bryan

-- Unassigned ITS earmark funding from previous years

-- First look at RFQ responses, and discussion of follow-up plans for review meeting(s) or interviews

Also, our plan as of now is to give the packages of RFQ responses to each agency at the April 11 meeting. If you would prefer us instead to send the package to you by overnight shipping (which would get them to you on Monday, just one day in advance of the meeting), please let me know.

If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you.

Andrew J. Meese, AICP

Principal Transportation Planner

Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments

National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board

Phone: (202) 962-3789

Email: ameese@mwcog.org

